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P.O. Box 8 
Sarasota, Florida 3423(Moo8 
Telephone (813) 951-5200 
F A X  (Sl3) 951-5987 

September 2: 1999 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0870 

SUBJECT: DOCKET 990342-TP 

Dear Sirs: 

Sarasota County 9-1-1 strongly supports the Commission Staff's recommendations as proposed 
in Docket 990342-TP. These recommendations are summarized in three issues: 

Issue 1 Pertains to the collection and remittance of 9-1-1 fees. 

Issue 2 Provides for customer information to be shared with the county authority 
pursuant to 365.171. 

Issue 3 Requires ALECS to provide a list of all counties in which they operate, the 
number of access lines by county, and a contact person for each ALEC available 
seven days a week; 24 hours a day. 

The Commission Staff has presented a very detailed and complete analysis of the above-noted 
issues. I strongly recommend that the full Commission adopt these proposed rule-making 
changes as presented. 
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